ST BREWARD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

JULY 2023

FROM EVERYONE HERE AT SCHOOL, WE WISH YOU ALL A LOVELY SUM-
MER BREAK AND HOPE YOU GET TO SPEND SOME QUALITY FAMILY
TIME TOGETHER. LET'S HOPE THE SUN COMES BACK OUT TO PLAYI

SO LONG, FAREWELL. AUF WIEDERSEHEN, GOODBYE

After being at St Breward Primary School for, in some cases as long as eight years, it is an emotional time when
it comes to say goodbye (I should know!).

| : _. We have made sure the final week has been
an enjoyable one with trips to both Camel
Creek and Trethorne but we hope that these
i wonderful people will look back on their

primary school years with fondness, despite
\the Covid disruption to their lower KS2
years. Annabel, Bella, Cacey, Rachel, Ruby,
Mary, Olivia and Harry, thank you for all of
- your contributions to school life here at St

areas of School Council and Sport. Everyone
here wishes you well as you venture forth
| and we look forward to regular updates on
H your secondary school journeys.

Seahorses and Dolphins enjoy their gymnastics

| SOME DATES TO GET YOU
at Wadebridge STARTED
g} Both classes enjoyed some fairly rigorous gymnastic 06/09—BACK TO SCHOOL

e

j instruction during intense days at The Wadebridge Gymnas- 20/10—INSET DAY
tics Centre at the beginning of July. The difference in the
confidence levels from beginning to end was crystal clear | |23/10—27/10—HALF TERM

| with children feeling a real sense of achievement. 26/10—INSET DAY
‘ =~ The coaches were very impressed with standards of behavior | | pease note that more dates will
% and commented on the children's stamina. no doubt be added as the term
LT B

unfolds. Please check the school
website regularly.

EQUALITY AND DIVERSITY

We hope that you are always treated fairly and feel able to come into school to discuss issues. We
are open fo reviewing our equality policies, What does this mean? We aim, in everything we do, to
treat all members of our school community fairly in all respects—gender, race, age, single parents,
sexual orientation, disability and religious belief. If you feel that you are being treated less than
fairly it is hoped that you feel able to discuss the matter with any member of staff here at

school, or if you would prefer to discuss it with a member of the Local Governance Council, please |2
do so. The LGC member here at St Breward is Kate Dyer.




DOLPHIN CLASS EXPLORE PENZANCE, LAND’S END, ST IVES AND ST MARY’S

The photos speak for themselves really—the children had a fabulous time, broadening horizons
whilst travelling by train, bus, boat and especially foot. It was an action packed three days and
two nights that was thoroughly enjoyed by all, even the adults! Massive thanks goes to Miss
Simpson and Mr Moseley for being willing participants in the adventure and well done to all of
the children for keeping up with the pace.

SPONSORED WALK—ALEX TOR, JUNE 2023 ARENA Athletics Meeting at SJS
The children were enthusiastic, the weather was per- Well done and congratulations on your
fect, the views were stunning—it was a wonderful way achievements!

to spend a morning. To top it all off, a considerable
sum has been raised for the PTA, a proportion of which
provided a
memorable
whole school
trip to Camel
Creek for the
whole school.

CAMEL CREEK— Great fun was had by alll

What a lovely way to end a term.
The weather was kind, children and
adults alike, excited. Lots of laughter!
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